
 

CHIEF PLEAS 

POLICY AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 
Telephone: (01481) 832118 E-mail: policy.finance@sarkgov.co.uk 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
Sark Replacement Power System 

Wednesday, 10th January 2024 

ISLAND HALL 

5:30pm - 7:30pm 

All residents welcome 

In attendance: 
 

• Mr. Jake Burnyeat, Communities for Renewables 

• Mr. Shane Lynch, Electricity Price Controller Commissioner 

• Members of the Policy & Finance and Future Energy Committees 

 

 
Questions can be sent in advance to policy.finance@sarkgov.co.uk 
or can be taken at the meeting.  
 
For more information about the Replacement Power System and also the 
condition of the current system visit: www.sarkgov.co.uk/new-power-system  

 
The Report for the upcoming Christmas Chief Pleas meeting can be found 
here: www.sarkgov.co.uk/chief-pleas  
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